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MINUTES OF THE SENATE COMMITTEE ON WAYS AND MEANS.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Steve Morris at 11:00 a.m. on March 30, 2001 in Room
123-S of the Capitol.

All members were present except: Senator Jim Barone - Excused

Committee staff present:
Debra Hollon, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Amory Lovin, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Audrey Nogle, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Michael Corrigan, Assistant Revisor, Revisor of Statutes Office
Julie Weber, Administrative Assistant to the Chairman
Mary Shaw, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee:
Nancy Holt, Chair, Executive Committee for the 1999 Board of Directors

Others attending: See attached guest list

Chairman Morris called the Committee’s attention to discussion of:

HB 2493--Kansas state fairgrounds repair and reconstruction

Senator Huelskamp moved, with a second by Senator Jordan, to pass HB 2493 as favorable.  Motion
carried by a roll call vote.

HB 2283--Attorney for board of adult care home administrators appointed by the attorney
general

Senator Salmans moved, with a second by Senator Huelskamp, to pass HB 2283 as favorable.  Motion
carried by a roll call vote.

Bill Introduction

Senator Salmans moved, with a second by Senator Huelskamp, to introduce a bill (1rs1244) concerning
credentialing of health care providers; allowing health care providers to apply for credentialing with the
appropriate state agency.  Motion carried by a voice vote.

Chairman Morris opened the public hearing on:

Sub for HB 2532--State historical society, clarification of state agency status, executive director
selection and appointment

Staff briefed the committee on the bill.

Chairman Morris welcomed Nancy Holt, Chairperson, Executive Committee of the Kansas State
Historical Society, Inc., who spoke in support of HB 2532 (Attachment 1).

Chairman Morris acknowledged Susan Mahoney, Governor’s Office, who mentioned that the Governor’s
Office is in support of the bill as it came out of the House Appropriations Committee except that they
would like to see the floor amendments removed.
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There being no further conferees to appear before the Committee, the Chairman closed the public hearing
on Sub for HB 2532.

Senator Adkins moved, with a second by Senator Kerr, to amend Sub for HB 2532 on page 3,
subparagraph (3), strike the second sentence beginning “In addition to other ...” and on page 28 strike the
words  “for cause”.  Motion carried by a voice vote.

The Committee discussed the Revisor’s suggestion concerning a reference to “term of office”. 

Senator Adkins moved, with a second by Senator Kerr, moved to amend Sub for HB 2532 on page 3, line
16, to strike the sentence beginning “A person ...” through the end of the sentence.  Motion carried by a
voice vote.

Senator Adkins moved, with a second by Senator Kerr, to pass Sub for HB 2532 favorable as amended. 
Motion carried by a roll call vote.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:25 a.m.  The next meeting is scheduled for April 5, 2001.


